
 

Hazardous Route Transportation Service for Kendall Estates 
January 20, 2015 

 

SUMMARY: 
 This item is the approval of transportation services Akins students who live in the Kendall Estates of 

Lantana 

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

 - N/A 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 - Utilizing existing resources to address a safety issue with the walk path from Kendall Estates to Adkins 

Elementary. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

- Mitigating safety issues for elementary student accessing their campus.  

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

 - None 

 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

 - Provides a safe alternative for students traveling to and from Adkins 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 - The Transportation Department will be allowed to report the hazardous miles to TEA for the annual 

funding allotment.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 - None 

 

ALTERNATIVES: 

 - None 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

- None 

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION: (This is the most important item on this form. Please be 

specific and exact as to what it is you are asking the Board to approve.) 

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 - Aaron Robbins – Director of Transportation 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

 - PDF Map of Kendall Estates 

 - The rubric score for the qualification of a hazardous  route.  

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _______________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 

Comments:___________________________________________________________________________________ 


